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headspace Griffith Online/ Phone Services Privacy and Consent Form 

Privacy 

As is our usual process (as per our consent form) we will treat your information with respect and in 

confidence. We will not and cannot record any online sessions nor share material from the sessions 

without your consent (unless due to reasons outlined in confidentiality). You can view Microsoft Teams 

privacy here: 

https://privacy.microsoft.com/en-US/privacystatement#mainnoticetoendusersmodule 

Our Practitioners make a commitment that we will undertake our sessions in a private setting where 

others cannot hear your information. 

 We recommend that you find a quiet space that won’t have any interruptions/distractions and 

will be private. 

 Treat this like your usual face to face sessions. 

 It is also recommended that you have at least 15 minutes before and after the session screen 

time free. 

 

Safety and Confidentiality 

In the event the Clinician is concerned about your safety or the safety of others the usual limitations as 

outlined in our standard consent form apply. 

By accepting the method of headspace Griffith online/ phone services via Microsoft Teams or phone you 

agree that you understand, have read and agree to the above information. 

 

Thank you 

headspace Griffith Management 

 


